
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/2/2016 4:50:05 PM
Subject: Meeting with Savannah River Remediation

Holly,
 
Below is Dean Campbell’s contact information with SRR.
 
Dean Campbell
Public Affairs and Project Communications
Savannah River Remediation
Contractor to
US Department of Energy
(803) 208-8270
(803) 645-0325
Dean.Campbell@srs.gov
 
Thank you,
Haley
 
 
From: dean.campbell@srs.gov [mailto:dean.campbell@srs.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 12:38 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: Meeting with Savannah River Remediation
 
Haley: When last we spoke, you were going to get with Josh to come up with some dates, perhaps on a Friday or a Monday, 
you two could come down here to chat with us about the liquid waste issues at the Savannah River Site. I didn't want to be a 
pest (too late, right?!), but I did want to remind you guys. I figured it'll be hard to break the gravitational pull in the State 
House when the Legislature is in session!

No hurry; just let me know. Thanks!

Dean
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